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Kelley Hannon



Boston, MA Kelley Hannon, executive director of the Institute for Real Estate Management (IREM),
Boston Metropolitan Chapter No. 4, will represent the Boston Chapter as a member of the 2024
IREM Foundation Associate Board.

The Associate Board is dedicated to advancing the mission of the IREM Foundation by focusing on
fundraising and stewardship efforts. Hannon and other board members will serve as foundation
ambassadors within their chapters and participate in outreach and fundraising activities on behalf of
the foundation, acting as connectors for corporate partnerships.

Since 1977, the IREM Foundation has provided access to education and resources that assist those
in the real estate management profession.

Hannon’s election to the 2024 Foundation Associate Board coincides with her 25th year serving as
executive director of the IREM Boston Chapter.

“Kelley’s contributions to the IREM Boston Chapter over the past 25 years are innumerable,” said
William Woodward, 2023 president of IREM Boston and regional property manager with Greystar.
“There is no one more deserving to sit on the Foundation Associate Board; she is the consummate
professional and is certain to make an impact and a difference.”

A resident of Scituate, Mass., Hannon is also a real estate broker with 33 years of experience in her
own business. She belongs to the Greater Boston Real Estate Board and MLS Property Information
Network and is a member of the National Association of Professional Women.
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